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January 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

Year 2 & 3 – Toy Museum Workshop 

Tuesday 28th February 

 

As part of our English and History topic work on the blitz and toys from the past to present, we will 

be holding a workshop in school for the children to take part in.  

The cost of the workshop is £3.30 and this is now available to pay on ParentPay. This covers the cost 

of the workshop and insurances.  

If you need to discuss this any further, please contact the school.  

Many thanks 

Mrs R Evans, Year 2 teacher 

Mr M Edwards, Year 3 teacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Year 2 & 3 – Toy Museum Workshop 

Tuesday 28th February 

 

Name …………………………………………………………………………………………… Class …………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for my child/ward named above to take part in the toy museum workshop, and I 

have paid £3.30 on ParentPay 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………. Date ………………………………………… 

 


